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STB WEBSITE ACCESS DURING MAINTENANCE 

ON FRIDAY, MARCH 26 AND SATURDAY, MARCH 27 
 
Beginning on Friday, March 26, 2021 at 3 p.m., the Surface Transportation Board Website will 
be affected by scheduled maintenance.  Work is expected to be completed by Saturday evening.  
 
The website will be available during maintenance ONLY by entering prod.stb.gov (without 
“www” at the beginning of the address) into your web browser.  Following maintenance, the 
website will be available as usual, at www.stb.gov. 
 
Most website functionality, including e-filing, will be available.  Some website tables, mainly 
economic data entered in an older format, will not be available during maintenance. 
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